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Mary Alice Page-Allen

From: Scott Flowers <SFlowers@yvea.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 5:09 PM
To: Mary Alice Page-Allen
Cc: Nicole Rietz
Subject: FW: 198 E Lincoln (Hayden Granary) - Salt Shack Flats
Attachments: PH-APO & Referral Letter.pdf; SS Narrative & Plans.pdf

Mary Alice, 
            We have reviewed the plans and have a couple issues with the clearance to the Overhead lines and the guy wire 
in the deck.  We are working with the architect to get us some updated plans and make changes to clear up the 
issues.  Nothing we have needs to hold up the process though.  I will keep you informed as we move forward. 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Scott Flowers  
Field Service Rep  
(970) 824-1463  

 

From: Nicole Rietz <NRietz@yvea.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2020 2:35 PM 
To: Scott Flowers <SFlowers@yvea.com> 
Subject: FW: 198 E Lincoln (Hayden Granary) ‐ Salt Shack Flats 
 
Planning Commission meeting is September 10th, if you could give me comments before then I will pass them along to 
Mary Alice. 
 
Thanks Scott! 
 
 
Nicole Rietz  
Right of Way Specialist  
970-871-2264  


